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	Lincoln Alexander Elementary School

	
	50 RAVENBURY DRIVE
HAMILTON, ON  L8W 2B5
TEL: 905.574.4044
FAX: 905.574.7281

	EMAIL: lincolnalexander@hwdsb.on.ca
http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/lincolnalexander/

PRINCIPAL:   Mr. R. Maudsley
OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR : Ms. L. Wright



October, 30, 2017


Dear Parents/ Guardians,
 
Re: Late Bus (Route #6083 AM ONLY)
We have received information that one of our bus carriers, Attridge, is experiencing a short-term driver shortage in the AM ONLY.
In order to address this, another one of our regular drivers has been assigned to pick up students on Route #6083 AM ONLY for the next 2 weeks effective immediately:

(October 31st – November 10th).
This will mean that we expect students to be picked up approximately 15 minutes later in the mornings only for the next 2 weeks. Students should still arrive on time for school despite the later pick-up time.
The afternoon run (Rte # 6119) is not expected to be affected, so bus drop-off times should remain what they are regularly.
If this later pick-up time poses a problem, families are invited to drop their children off at the school in the morning after 8:05, when we have staff assigned to playground supervision.
We apologize for this inconvenience, and appreciate your understanding.
 
Rob Maudsley
Principal
Lincoln Alexander Elementary School (905-574-4044)
Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board
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ALL STUDENTS ACHIEVING THEIR FULL POTENTIAL
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